from: Abrams, Jeffrey

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 5:34 PM
To: Britto, John

Ce: Bellisario, Adelina

Subject: Fw: Concord Go Centre Secondary Plan
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From: Paul Mondell

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2013 5:32 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Abrams, Jeffrey
Subject: Concord Go Centre Secondary Plan

Please be advised that | will be unable to attend the Public Meeting this evening.

Please be further advise that | represent the two owners of fand on the North-east corner of Bowes Road and Highway
7. Cortelli Holdings and Seven Valley Developments. We have participated in all of the Open House and Workshops

related to this project.

Through the process we have met with your staff and expressed our concerns with respect to the type of Land use being
proposed as well as the Height and Density that is being proposed for the north side of Highway 7.

We wish to continue to have our concerns noted and we will formally respond to staff with details of our concerns at the

appropriate time.

In the meantime, please continue to notify us of future meeting and Council deliberation.

Your truly,
Paul Mondell
Cortelli Holdings and Seven Valley Developments

*Please note my new email address is pmondeli@brookvalley.ca*

Paul Mondell
Vice President

BROOKVALLEY DEVELOPMENTS
137 Bowes Rd. Concord, ON L4K 113
Tel: 905-738-8001 Fax: 905-669-3840
Cell: (416) 460-7009

pmondell@brookvalley.ca



